
 

 

 

 

July 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As we approach the end of the school year, I would like to remind you of the details for this years 
Preloved Uniform Sale. 

It will be held once again at St Christopher’s Church Hall, St Christopher’s Road, Ashton-Under-Lyne, 
OL6 9DP 
 
Donations 
 
You can drop off any good quality second hand uniform that your child has outgrown, or if your child 
was in Year 11, will no longer need, at the Church Hall on Friday 2nd August between 4pm-7pm 
 
All items accepted, including ties, PE kits and tech aprons, that were particularly popular last year. We 
would also gladly accept any revision guides that are still current but no longer needed. 
 
Uniform can also continue to be donated to school up to and including Thursday 18th July at the latest. 
 
Sale 
 
The sale will take place on Saturday 3rd August between 12pm - 4pm 
 
Price list: 
Blazers - £5                      
Jumpers - £3                        
Skirts/Trousers - £2              
PE Shorts/T-Shirts - £1       
Ties - £1                               
Tech Aprons - £1                  
Shirts - 50p 
Revision Guides – £2 
   
 
As always, the success of this will be hugely reliant on your donations. Please help to raise money for 
charity and play a part in reducing landfill. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Victoria Ormston  

 
Victoria Ormston  
 


